
 
 
 
 

News Release 
 

Traffic Disruptions at Reed & Henry Road  
 
Sechelt, BC—January 20, 2023— Watermain replacements at Reed & Henry Road will result in 
minor traffic disruptions for the next four weeks.  
 
The work will begin on Monday, January 23 and weather permitting, is expected to last up to 
four weeks. The work will involve excavation and installation of new waterline along the 
shoulder of Henry Road and will take place between 7 a.m. and 5 p.m. on weekdays.  
 
There will be lane closures on both Reed Road and Henry Road for the duration of the work. In 
addition, water service interruptions for residents in the area are expected in late February as 
the work concludes. This service interruption will be communicated ahead of time via 
www.scrd.ca and the SCRD’s Facebook Page.  
 
A map of the affected area can be seen below.  
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Media Enquiries: 
Aidan Buckley, Manager, Communications & Engagement 
Sunshine Coast Regional District  
Phone: 604-885-6800  
Email: aidan.buckley@scrd.ca  
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